Dear Parent or legal guardian,

We will need a **Diabetic Management Plan for each new school year**. Please request this when you see your provider over the summer or can be faxed to the school from your child's provider. Our diabetic students are usually managed either at DeVos Children's Hospital in Grand Rapids, Children's Pediatric Hospital at University of Michigan in Ann Arbor or you may have a pediatric physician in Marquette, Michigan or elsewhere.. All providers will be knowledgeable of your request and understand the school does need this information each year. This is our order which allows your child to have their diabetic supplies (medication, insulin pen or dexcom and pump and insulin) at school.

We will do a 504 Accommodation with you at the beginning of each school year to be sure you and your child know their needs are being met. I will have an updated copy each school year that can be adjusted to your Diabetic Management Plan. Thank you so much for your attention to getting all we need in order for a new school year.

Sincerely,

Mary Michaels RN

Sault Ste. Marie Area School Nurse

Mary Michaels RV